
 

 

                                                                                                   

Special Needs – Automobile Safety Seats                                                    

 

 

DID YOU KNOW?..... 

 
Automobile safety seats for the foster parent’s use are charged to a 

child care file and paid as a purchase order through the FYAP system. 

Need to know: 

 

- Transportation for children in care must be provided in accordance with Highway 

Traffic Board regulations. 

- At the time of placement, foster parents and adopting parents are expected to have 

an appropriate automobile safety seat with them. 

- Infant carriers should comply with the Canada Motor Vehicle Safety Standards 

established by Transport Canada 

 

For more information see: Section 7.12 of the Children’s Services Policies and 

Procedures Manual. 

 

 

 


